
Wistron Corporation 
21F, 88, Sec. 1, Hsintai 5th Rd., Hsichih,  

New Taipei City 221421, Taiwan  
Tel: +886 2 6616 9999 

 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Date: 2024-05-28 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
The letter grants authorization for representative of TCL Communication Ltd. to 
apply the FCC for a change in identification.  
 
This authorization applies to Wistron Corporation  
FCC ID: PU5-LVR5, granted on 08/21/2023. 
 
The equipment is electrically identical. We are aware that TCL Communication Ltd. 
intends to market the above referenced product under FCC ID: 2ACCJ-LVR5.  
 
The only change being the Applicant, FCC ID and the label on the device.  
 
The original test results, technical information and relevant documents continue to 
be representative of and applicable to the change ID equipment.  
 
Should there be any questions, please feel free to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
  

By:  Tracy Ann / RF Regulatory Manager 

 (Signature)  (Print name/Title) 
 


